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WASTE MANAGEMENT
Waste collection services have reverted back to the dry
season schedule of one service per week as of 1 April
2017. More information on our website
www.sdwk.wa.gov.au/our-community/waste-
management

HOUSEHOLD VERGE COLLECTION

PLEASE BE ADVISED THE NEXT VERGE
COLLECTION WILL OCCUR IN MAY.

Waste can be placed on the verge
between:

22 April – 30 April 2017

Collection will commence at 6:00am on:
Monday, 1 May 2017

For all enquiries contact Shire Rangers on: 9191 0999

ITEMS PLACED ON THE VERGE OUTSIDE
THIS DATE MAY INCUR PENALTIES

For kids aged
5-12 years @

Derby
Memorial

Swimming Pool!

See our website for program and registration forms.

WET SEASON ROAD CONDITIONS
We currently have many roads closed as a result of wet
season rains. They are closed for your safety and to
protect the surface of the road. Current road closures are
available on our website.

WEST KIMBERLEY PARKS TO REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL THE
END OF APRIL

The Department of Parks and Wildlife wishes to advise
that the parks in the West Kimberley remain closed due
to the prolonged wet season and extensive damage to
roads throughout the area.

Geikie Gorge, Windjana Gorge and Tunnel Creek
National parks and King Leopold Range Conservation
Park (Bell Gorge, Lennard Gorge and Mt Hart) are closed
over Easter.

Further updates are available on the Parks and Wildlife
website www.dpaw.wa.gov.au/parks/alerts-and-
updates/parks-trails-and-road-closures

11-17 year olds 11-17 year olds
See our website for
program and
registration forms
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